
 FOUNTAIN VALLEY PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION

BARGAINING  
UPDATE JULY 23-25, 2019

United Nurses Associations of California/Union of Health Care Professionals (UNAC/UHCP)  
Represents 32,000 Nurses and Health Care Professionals in Southern California and Hawaii

Our Fountain Valley Professional Association bargaining team reached tentative agreements that 
include language on hours of work and holidays that are beneficial to our registered nurses and 
health care professionals at Fountain Valley Regional Hospital.

We extended our contract with the Fountain Valley Regional Hospital-Tenet to August 31. Our 
FVPA bargaining team gave management a comprehensive economic package that enhances staff 
recruitment and retention. 

Tentative agreements reached: 
Article 11-Hours of Work, Overtime, and Scheduling 
Article 16-Holiday

Watch for updates through email and Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/UNACUHCP.FVPA 
The next session will be July 31, location to be determined. 

FVPA team continues to push our economic priorities

unacuhcp.org

@unacuhcp


